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School Hours 

  8:55 - First Bell 
  10:30-10:45 - 1st Recess 
  11:00-11:15 - 2nd Recess 
  12:15-12:35 - Lunch A Recess  
                      Lunch B Eating 
  12:35-12:55 - Lunch A Eating 
                      Lunch B Recess 
  3:30 - Dismissal 
 

ECDP Hours 
  Morning Class: 
  8:55-11:50 Monday to Friday 
 
  Afternoon Class: 
  12:35-3:30 Monday to Friday 
 
  **To ensure the safety of all,  
  students should not arrive at  
  school before 8:40 and  
  should leave school grounds  
  immediately after dismissal. 

Administration’s Message 
 
Dr. Clark Families, 
 
Our gratitude is immense, and we want to extend our thanks to our families for 
always being so supportive as we journey through these unprecedented times.  
We have reached the month of December and we continue to be so proud of our 
Dinos, and commend each and every one of them for their motivation, resiliency 
and kindness to each other and to our staff members.  We very much appreciate 
the happiness and joy that our school brings to us, and to be able to see our 
students and their families every day. When we greet everyone in the mornings 
we are so grateful for the smiles and “good mornings” that each day brings from 
students, our families and our staff.  
 
Dr. Clark Public School students and staff will be participating in a variety of 
wellness events leading up to our Holiday break (which include Mindful Mondays, 
Wind Down Wednesdays, and Spirit Days, to mention a few).  Events like this will 
help us move forward with a positive mindset and keep our wellness at the 
forefront of our daily routines.  We look forward to the students and staff joining in 
and posting our photos on our social media platforms for you all to enjoy. 
 
Recently, the Government of Alberta announced that in the week directly following 
our Christmas Break (January 4 to January 8), students from ECDP to Grade 6 will 
be participating in at home learning. The week of schooling will look different from 
last Spring’s online learning. Our staff will be coordinating our way forward with 
division leaders, and, as soon as we have finalized a plan, we will share it with you 
via email and social media portals. Again, we thank you for your understanding 
and patience as we navigate the developing situation.  Please stay tuned to your 
email for updates and information. 
 
Lastly, we sincerely hope that you have a restful and joyous holiday season.  We 
encourage you to take the time to relax and spend quality time with your family. 
Please stay safe and healthy.  
 
Your Admin Team, 
 
Mark Dolmont (Principal) 
Angela Woods (Vice Principal) 
Nazia Hiscock (Vice Principal) 



   

 

 
**A reminder to parents/guardians: It is mandatory to wear a mask if 

you are entering the building for an appointment, or to visit the office. 
Parents/guardians are encouraged to wear masks when dropping off 

and picking up students.** 

 
 

We are a NUT FREE and 
Fragrance free space 

 
 

 
 

 



https://drkaclark.entripyshops.com/
http://www.myschoolbusmonitor.ca/

